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First Presbyterian Weekday School[image: ]
Upcoming Events
September 25
WDS Spirit Wear orders due

October 16
NO SCHOOL

October 22 and 23
Book Fair

WDS Spirit Wear available to order through Sept 25th.  Watch for the order form in your child’s backpack!!


BOOK FAIR
[image: ]

The WDS will have its annual 
Book Fair on 
October 22nd and 23rd.

It will be set up in Fellowship Hall from 9-1 each day with plenty of room to social distance and peruse books.

There will be titles for all ages.

This event is hosted in partnership with 
The Winchester Book Gallery

…and supports local business and the Weekday School!!



116 South Loudoun Street, Winchester, VA 22601
W: www.fpwds.com	 T: 540.662.7588
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	Dear Weekday School Families,
We have had a WONDERFUL start to the school year!  The children are BUSY working together and learning their new ROUTINES.  There is nothing better than a FULL school with classroom families building RELATIONSHIPS and enjoying their time TOGETHER!!                
                                        Wishing you well, Ms. Christen

	



THANK YOU!
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are doing familiar things in a new and different way at the Weekday School!  Thank you to everyone for helping us maintain a safe and healthy environment during this pandemic.  I see the children greeting me with hands out (SQUIRT) and chins up (BEEP) – they are resilient and have learned the new routine quickly.  A new question from families, “Do we still have to wash hands if we get hand sanitizer at the door?”  The answer is YES.  Keeping our common areas as germ-free as possible is important to mitigate cross-contamination.  Hand-washing is the preferred method at the WDS, so once in the building hand washing clears the hands of sanitizer and reduces germs in classrooms.  

Weekday School Parking
Would you like a guaranteed parking space in our lot for an entire month? One that is close to the main entrance? Then bid on our Director's Space!  Every month, on the LAST day of the month, bidding will start for that parking space to be used starting the next day for the entire month!  Use the link below to bid...
http://fws.betterworld.org/auctions/director-s-parking-space/items/director-s-parking-space?utm_campaign=online_auctions&utm_medium=cpc&utm_source=google
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